From:

Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 10:40 PM

To: Policy Mailln

Subject: Feedback: Mandatory notification of data breaches by NSW Public Sector Agencies

Good evening,
On behalf of Inner West Council | would like to provide feedback to the discussion paper as follows:

Question 1: yes

Question 2 (a): yes, subject to a threshold
Question 2 (b): no, as | consider this would to be too onerous

Question 3 (a): agree with use of "serious harm" in order to be nationally consistent

Question 3 (b): yes

Question 3 (c): yes

Question 4: Yes

Question 5 (a): number of people affected, have they been notified?, has the breach been fixed?, will there be a

public notification?, what future remedial action is proposed?

Question 5 (b): Yes

Question 6: Within Seven days

Question 7 (a): No

Question 7 (b): No. Suggest Commission has the power to name offending agencies, and where appropriate make public any

recommendations.

Question 8: Agree that law-enforcement and regulatory activities should be exempt.

regards,

lan Russell
Right to Information Coordinator and Privacy Officer

Ashfield Service Centre: 260 Liverpool Road, Ashfield NSW 2131
Leichhardt Service Centre: 7-15 Wetherill Street, Leichhardt NSW 2040
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Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of these lands, the Gadigal-Wangal people of the Eora Nation.
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